
FRIDAY 7th MARCH 2025 



Dear Parents and Carers, 

This is two weeks’ worth of news I’m afraid.  
There have been a lot of highlights in the last 
fortnight but the most special was our 
wonderful Lydiate Learning Trust Launch Day 
on 5th March. 

Lenny the Lydiate Lion spent the day in school 
meeting all the children, and 
every child received a present 
of their very own little Lenny, 
as well as a card with their 
own name in!  They also had 
stories read by some special 
visitors from the Trust, met 
older students from 
Childwall, and enjoyed a 
carousel of fun lion-themed 
activities in the 
afternoon 
organised by our 
brilliant staff.  
What an amazing 
day to celebrate 
our school joining 
the Lydiate 
Learning Trust 
family of schools! 





 



 



GIRLS’ FOOTBALL DAY was on Friday 7th March 

Thanks you to Mrs Rees and Ms McCormick for 

organising such a 

brilliant day!  We have 

some really talented 

and dedicated girls in 

our football team, but 

this day was a national 

event to 

WORLD BOOK DAY was on Thursday 6th March 

This year we asked the children to decorate a 

wooden spoon as their favourite book 

character—and what amazing results we saw!   

There were so many brilliant ideas and it was 

lovely to see the children’s pride in their 

creations!  Well done everyone who took part, 

and to the grown-ups at home for helping!  

Thanks to Mrs Nugent for organising too!  

SCIENCE WEEK  

We’re planning our own Lydiate 

Learning Trust Science Week later in the 

year, but wanted to do something 

special for this week too… so Mr 

Houghton organised a paper aeroplane 

class competition… results to be 

announced next newsletter! 

MONARCHY PRESENTATIONS 

Also this week, Y5 and Y6 were 

lucky enough to be visited by the 

Deputy Lieutenant of 

Merseyside, Mrs Sue Higginson 

OBE who gave a very interesting 

talk about the monarchy.  Photos 

next week... 

Best wishes for a lovely weekend, Miss Clements (Miss CB!) 



We Need You to be a Parent Governor 

You may have seen an email from school asking for Parent 

Governors.  We have two vacancies to join our friendly 

governing board, who meet once every 6 weeks to hear about 

school developments, ask questions and offer suggestions.  

There are documents to read, and it is a commitment but it’s 

very rewarding and interesting.  If you’d like a chat to find out 

more, please pop into school or give me a ring.  



This month, at Knotty Ash Primary School we’ve extended our partnership 

with Zero Food Waste.  We are now hosting events in the school hall on a 

Saturday and Sunday evening.   

Bags of food need to be booked in advance (see below for how to do this.)  It’s 

not a food bank; it’s saving food from landfill :)   

 

We are really pleased to be able to 

help with this good cause, but rest 

assured we are also working hard to 

make sure the school site is safe and 

there is minimal disruption to the 

local community.  



Nursery 

 

What a busy week it's been . We haven't stopped all week ! We have been finding out all 
about Lions and doing lots of lion art in preparation for the visit of Lenny the Lion on 
Wednesday. We even made lion pancakes on Pancake Tuesday .  

We had an amazing time on LLT launch day on Wednesday, having a lovely story about a 
lion on the bus , meeting Lenny in his jungle den ,doing lion yoga, lion dancing, lion 
computing and decorating tee-shirts .  

On Thursday it was world book day and we came dressed up as our favourite story 
characters or in our pyjamas and some of us made spoon book characters. 

We made good use of the lovely sunshine this week by doing PE outside on the all-
weather pitch.  

We have also been learning all about rockets that go into space and finding out about 
different planets . Some of us have made amazing rockets at home . 

7th March 



Nursery 

 

This week we went back to doing more on our space topic after a very busy week last 
week doing other things!  

We have been re reading Whatever Next and thinking about what we would take to the 
moon if we went on an adventure like Baby Bear.  

We have been talking about what the moon. Is like - how there is no water or trees or 
flowers. We made collages of the moon and stars . We had space play dough and some 
moon sand .We read The way back home by Oliver Jeffers.  

In phonics we have been learning the N sound and clapping syllables in our names and 
other words. Fred the frog is so happy with how good we are at blending cvc words. 

In maths we have been making models with 3D shapes and talking about the properties 
of the different shapes we have been using . We have also been inserting shapes into 
jigsaw puzzles and learning that sometimes you have to rotate shapes to get them to fit .  

We celebrated British Science Week by  making and flying paper airplanes - we had a 
competition to see whose plane travelled farthest and James won ! 

In Forest School we used natural objects to make pictures and patterns. 

14th March 



Reception 

What a busy week it has  

been!  

On Monday we learnt all about St David's Day and we 
even made our own daffodils! They are all displayed in our 
classroom!  On Tuesday we talked about Pancake Tuesday 
and why we recognise it! We made our very own pancakes 
and even had a topping station where we could choose 
whatever toppings we wanted!  On Wednesday we 
had a surprise visit from Lenny the Lion! We had a day full of lion activities and we 
loved every minute of it and we even got our own Lenny Lion to take home with us!  

Thursday brought lots of excitement and world book day. We loved wearing our 
pyjamas to school and decorating our wooden spoon as our favourite book 
character!!   Friday was National Girls football day where the girls enjoyed playing  
            football on the field!!!  

7th March 



Reception 

 

 

14th March 



Year 1 

What an amazing week we've had in Year 1! In Geography, we 
learnt about the different countries in the UK and their 
capitals. We watched videos of authors and illustrators talk 
about books they have written this week and became 
illustrators ourselves having a go at drawing some of the 
characters from their stories. We also described our favourite 
book character. In Maths, we've started looking at length and height. We also had the 
chance to go to Forest School this week and enjoyed have a go at flipping a pancake. On 
the Lydiate Learning Trust Launch Day, the children enjoyed a fun filled day of activities. 
They got to meet Lenny the Lion and had a carousel of activities such as lion dancing, t 
shirt making, lion computing and lion yoga. It was a roarsome day! We also celebrated 
World Book Day by wearing our pyjamas ready for a bedtime story and bringing in our 
wooden spoon characters. What a fun week we've had in Year 1!  

Year 1 said goodbye to a member of our class this week who is moving schools. We wish 
Riley the best of luck in his new school; they're very lucky to have him. We will all miss 
you, Riley!  

7th March 



Year 1 

 

During our English lessons this week, we've began to explore non-fiction books and what 
features you might see. The children have recapped their understanding of when to use 
capital letters in their writing. We've also began to explore the continent of Antarctica to 
allow the children to have a secure understanding before writing a fact file next week. In 
Maths, we finished our length and measurement unit and moved on to beginning to add 
numbers within 20. The children began to delve into Captain Scott who made the journey 
to the South Pole and the struggles he faced. They also explored black and white images, 
learning how technology has changed over time which they were fascinated with. During 
our RE lesson, we looked at Ramadan and the celebration of Eid Al Fitr at the end of 
Ramadan. The children were able to recall key facts they had learnt about this topic. For 
British Science Week, the children made their own paper planes before competing with 
others in the class to see which plane could fly the furthest. They used their 
understanding of length and learnt about wingspan to help with this activity. It has been 
a great week in Year 1! 

14th March 



Year 2 

It's been a packed week in our class! On top of the excitement brought on by Pancake 
Day on the Tuesday (shrove Tuesday to give it its proper title), Wednesday saw the 
launch day for our membership of the Lydiate Learning Trust. Lenny the Lion, the 
friendly mascot for the primary schools within the trust, visited the children and 
everyone received a Lenny plush toy. Leanne Greenall, who heads up the primary 
division for the trust, read a lion themed story to the children and in the afternoon the 
children engaged in a variety of lovely activities: lion dancing, designing T-shirts with 
fabric pens, lion pixel art and yoga! Thursday was World Book Day and we had a video 
link with a childrens' author and our wooden spoon book character competition too. 
We did manage to squeeze in some academic pursuits too - but I'll save news on those 
for next week's newsletter! 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

7th March 



Year 2 

 

Time is going by in a blur - no doubt due to the amount of hard work being done by the 
pupils across the school. Year 2 had a blast with the wooden spoon competition on Friday 
last week, the weekend whizzed by and then it was straight back into exploring Antarctica 
and British Science Week! 

For our Antarctica studies, the children have been learning all about Robert Falcon Scott's 
ill-fated attempt to reach the South Pole first. They've seen the photos of his woolly 
clothing, soaked through and frozen, the poor ponies that they took to carry supplies and 
the other members of his team who all perished on the return journey. They've 
contrasted this with a modern-day intrepid explorer: Felicity Aston, who skied across 
Antarctica alone for 59 days. They've been contrasting her modern, warm and waterproof 
gear with Scott's equipment and using this info to make decisions when packing their 
own exploration backpack. 

In Maths, the children have moved onto cold, hard cash. We've made sure they know 
their coins and banknotes and how to add them up even when the pounds and pence are 
all mixed up. As ever, they are doing really well. What about British Science Week? We're 
looking at different designs for paper airplanes; how wingspan affects lift; how to tweak a 
plane to make it fly better and of course there's a paper airplane competition on Friday! 
Have a great weekend everyone. 

14th March 



The Burrow 

 

14th March 



Year 3 

 

7th March 



Year 3 

 

Year 3 have had a super week, welcoming Miss Smith back to class and starting our 
explorations of the Stone Age! We have been introduced to 'Lion Man', (a 40,000 year old 
sculpture carved from a mammoth's tusk!), producing a creative page in our sketch books 
filled with facts and drawings. We enjoyed finding out about dinosaurs, discovering they 
didn't ever exist at the same time as Stone Age people but that many unusual Stone Age 
mammals did. We have learnt about pronouns and how to use inverted commas to show 
direct speech in stories, ready for writing our Stone Age adventure stories. Emily's Nan 
made Mrs Cartwright a very special friend; it really made her day! On Wednesday we 
went on an immersive trip to the Stone Age and had a go at making our own stone tools. 
In Maths we have been converting measurements from m to cm and cm to mm. The 
children found that their 10x table knowledge came in very handy. We ended the week 
with gymnastics in PE which involved travelling around the equipment using different 
methods. We also tested our planes and took part in Mr Houghton's Science week 
experiment. 

14th March 



Year 4 

Year 4 have had a smashing week! We had lots of exciting events going on in school such 

as, world book day and our Lydiate Launch Day which the children had a blast 

celebrating. One of our highlights was meeting Lenny the Lion and getting our very own 

Lennys to take home. The children enjoyed going around different classes and taking 

part in lion themed activities like Lion singing, Lion origami and Lion bingo! 

For world book day the class enjoyed celebrating and sharing the spoons that they had 

decorated at home and they created their own book covers with Mr. England in class.  

In English we have been finishing up our topic of poetry by creating shape poems. We 

even did a circular shape poem to celebrate Pancake Tuesday!  

SEL IMG_4260.HEIC
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Year 4 

 

In year 4 this week, we travelled back in time to experience life in the Stone Age. We 
discovered how people used natural resources to make tools to help them survive, then 
we had a go at making our own. The year 4 attempts were so impressive, I'm sure we 
would have all survived that time period. We also looked at an ancient artefact called the 
lion man and we had a go at sketching this during our art lesson. 

In Maths, we have moved on to dividing three-digit numbers and we have started to look 
at decimal points in our money topic. In English, we have been using inverted commas to 
show speech in our writing. 

We also completed a science week project where we tried to create a world record 
breaking paper aeroplane. 

Finally, we managed to squeeze in forest school, BSL, Spanish and swimming.  

With all that packed in, the children have been amazing and continue to impress us every 
day. Well done Year 4. 

14th March 



Year 5 

Year 5 have enjoyed their week with a difference. We had two days that have been off 

curriculum! On Wednesday, we celebrated joining the Lydiate Learning Trust by meeting 

our new mascot Lenny the Lion. He left us all presents which we loved! On Thursday, we 

celebrated World Book Day by decorating a spoon like our favourite character! Thank you 

so much for doing these at home, they were amazing! We also continued our foray 

against fractions by looking at lowest common denominators and how these can be used 

to order fractions. We continued to plug away at our Irena Sendler biographies which are 

coming along nicely. I also forgot to mention that on Monday we went on a trip to the 

Imperial War Museum in Salford!  It was breathtaking! 

7th March 



Year 6 

 

Wow what a week! Year 6, like the rest of the school, have a crazy week of exciting 
events, made even busier by a trip to the Imperial War Museum North on Monday. We 
had a lovely time exploring Salford Keys and visiting the Blue Peter garden before 
exploring the museum. The class enjoyed watching the immersive video projections 
every hour and found animals in war particularly interesting. They took part in a 
workshop as secret memory spies where they had to complete different tasks around the 
museum (set to them through headphone) focusing all about remembrance. On Tuesday, 
we got back to the classroom continuing our maths work on fractions, decimals and 
percentages as well as lots of grammar practice focused on revising word classes, phrases 
and clauses. In the afternoon we started our new art topic on Hannah Hock creating a 
research pain all about her work and having a go at photomontage in her style. On 
Wednesday, Lenny the Lion came to town and year 6 enjoyed a lovely day of Lion themed 
activities celebrating the Academy launch day. To finish a hectic week, we had some 
amazing wooden spoon entries for world book day! Well done to everyone who joined in 
the fun and special mention to our winners Flo and Theo.  
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Year 6 

 

Year 6 have had a lovely week starting off with a lovely Forest school afternoon on 
Monday having a go at making fires.  We  had a special visit from the deputy lieutenant of 
Merseyside on Tuesday who gave us a very insightful talk on the monarchy and the royals. 
In class, they have been working hard in maths, practicing our arithmetic skills and 
finishing our unit on percentages. In grammar, we have been looking at types of 
sentences, conjunctions and revising word classes. In English, we have been writing 
descriptive narratives based on animals in the war and have come up with some lovely 
descriptive techniques. Finally, to celebrate British science week year 6 looked at the 
engineering of the 'perfect paper plane' conducting an experiment to see how surface 
area affected its distance travelled.  

14th March 



DRB 1 

Wow – what a week we have had in the DRB!   Our younger pupils have carried on 
exploring the vocabulary linked to the story ‘We’re Going on a Lion Hunt’ and we thought 
about at all the different ways we use water.   We have had water to drink but we have also 
washed, splashed, sprayed and played with water!  We have made Lion masks and we even 
created a lion’s head by painting our feet and using our footprints.   We have carried on 
with understanding the value of numbers picking pom poms, throwing objects in buckets 
and rolling dice! 

Our KS1 children have been doing lots of writing this week and have also enjoyed role play 
sessions linked to our BSL story.   We have enjoyed subtraction skittles and have joined our 
mainstream friends for PE and Art sessions. 

The highlight of the week was our Lydiate Learning Trust Launch Day.   We had tons of fun 
and we actually met Lenny the Lion. 

7th March 



DRB 1 

 

We cannot believe we have come to the end of 
the week already and what a week we have 
had!   

Our younger pupils have continued to explore 
the vocabulary linked to our BSL story  ‘We’re 
Going on a Lion Hunt’ and have had fun 
searching for the signs and photographs hidden 
in the sand.     The children have worked 
hard on their counting skills matching numerals 
and quantities.    

Our KS1 pupils have visited Forest school to apply their understanding of the prepositions 
introduced in the story to practical situations.  We are actually preparing for our very own 
Lion Hunt next week.   We have carried on with our work on subtraction and discovered 
that addition and subtraction are the opposite of each other!    

We have had fun making paper aeroplanes for Science Week and have had a great time 
competing in the New Age Kurling competition in Bolton.   We are all ready for the 
weekend.    

14th March 



DRB 2 

What a whirlwind week it has been! I’m sure everyone will be looking forward to a 
restful weekend after such an eventful few days! 

On Monday, our Year 5 and 6 students had the incredible opportunity to visit the 
Imperial War Museum in Manchester. They all came back buzzing with excitement, 
especially after learning about the profound significance of Remembrance Day and its 
historical impact. 

Tuesday’s PE lesson was all about New Age Kurling, as we geared up for the North West 
Deaf New Age Kurling Championships in Bolton next Thursday. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed honing their skills in preparation for the big event! 

Wednesday marked the launch day of Lydiate Learning Trust, and it was filled with lion-
themed fun from start to finish! The day began with an inspiring assembly where we 
were introduced to Lenny the Lion, followed by a captivating reading of Arlo the Lion 
That Couldn’t Sleep by Ann. The excitement continued in mainstream classrooms, where 
students participated in a variety of engaging lion-inspired activities. 

Thursday brought the excitement of World Book Day, and our children showcased their 
creativity with beautifully decorated wooden spoons! In the DRB, we embraced the lion 
theme once again, crafting an array of delightful lion creations in the afternoon. 

What a fantastic week of learning, creativity, and fun! 

7th March 



DRB 2 

 

It’s been another busy week in Junior DRB! In language lessons, the children have been 
expanding their vocabulary and diving into the stories they’ll focus on in the coming 
weeks. Some will be exploring Stone Age Boy, while others will enjoy The Cow Who 
Climbed a Tree. The children have really enjoyed sharing these stories and discussing the 
themes and characters. 

In maths, our focus has been on shapes. We’ve been concentrating on 2-D shapes, 
learning their names and properties, and practicing identifying them in various contexts. 

On Wednesday, we had the honor of a visit from the Deputy Lord Lieutenant of 
Merseyside. The session was highly informative, and everyone enjoyed learning about 
her role as well as learning about the royal family. 

Thursday brought an exciting adventure as we attended the North West Deaf New Age 
Curling Championship in Bolton. We sent three teams, and in addition to making new 
Deaf friends, we returned with gold, bronze, and runner-up medals, making it an 
unforgettable experience for all! 

14th March 
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17th—21st March   Neurodiversity Week 

Tuesday 18th March  Y3 trip to Calderstones 

Wednesday 19th March Y4 trip to Calderstones  

Tuesday 1st April   Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 4th April   End of term 

 

Term dates for this year and next year are available on the school 

website: 

School Term Dates and Inset Days – Knotty Ash Primary School  

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

SUMMER TERM ENDS ON FRIDAY 18TH JULY. 

Not Tuesday 22nd July as previously advised. 

https://knottyashprimaryschool.co.uk/school-term-dates-and-inset-days/


The latest edition of the Liverpool Parenting Newsletter is here. 

www.allabout-family.co.uk/liverpool  

You will find new information about local support available for families and 
children in Liverpool, along with information regarding events and activities 
on offer running from March to May 2023.   
 
We have also been sent information about Family Learning and Engagement 
Courses run by LCC Adult Learning Service.  This can be found on our school 
website, link here: 
https://knotty-ash-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/family-information-
and-support/ 
 
For families in receipt of benefits related free school meals, there are a varie-
ty of activities over the Summer break, all of which are free and include a 
meal: 
https://merseyplay.com/summer-haf-holiday-activities-food-2023/  

 
Locally, St John’s Church offer a range of community groups and activities for 
families: 
https://www.stjohnsknottyash.org/our-community 
 
There’s also a range of groups and activities available at Yew Tree Children’s 

Centre for parents whose children are 0-5 years.  

https://liverpool.gov.uk/children-and-families/early-years-and-childcare/

childrens-centres/yew-tree-childrens-centre/ 

http://www.allabout-family.co.uk/liverpool
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmerseyplay.com%2Fsummer-haf-holiday-activities-food-2023%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDobbingS%40liverpoolcity.mail.onmicrosoft.com%7Cfa610ad4fa6e4b4ca31d08db68308f15%7C270f62b38ca44d638a80ffcb1f61fe04%7C




 

60 kids' lunchbox recipes | BBC Good Food  

School packed lunch inspiration | BBC Good Food  

Healthy packed lunches - British Nutrition Foundation  

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/collection/school-lunch-recipes
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/howto/guide/school-packed-lunch-inspiration
https://www.nutrition.org.uk/putting-it-into-practice/make-healthier-choices/healthy-packed-lunches/


  Is my child too ill for school? 

It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off school or nursery when they're unwell. 

There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries about managing specific infectious diseases at 
GOV.UK. These say when children should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone the school or nursery on the first day. Let them know 
that your child won't be in and give them the reason. 

If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection that could be passed on, such as a cold sore or 

head lice, let their teacher know. 

Other illnesses  Follow this advice for other illnesses: 

Coughs and colds 

It's fine to send your child to school with a minor cough or common cold. But if they have a fever, keep them off 
school until the fever goes. 

Encourage your child to throw away any used tissues and to wash their hands regularly. 

High temperature 

If your child has a high temperature, keep them off school until it goes away. 

Chickenpox 

If your child has chickenpox, keep them off school until all the spots have crusted over. 

This is usually about 5 days after the spots first appeared. 

Cold sores 

There's no need to keep your child off school if they have a  cold sore. 

Encourage them not to touch the blister or to share things like cups and towels. 

Conjunctivitis 

You don't need to keep your child away from school if they have conjunctivitis. 

Get advice from your pharmacist. Encourage your child not to rub their eyes and to wash their hands regularly. 

COVID-19 
If your child has mild symptoms, such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, and feels well enough, they 
can go to school.  Your child should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people if they 
have symptoms of COVID-19 and they either: 

• have a high temperature 

• do not feel well enough to go to school or do their normal activities 

Ear infection 

If your child has an ear infection and a high temperature or severe earache, keep them off school until they're 
feeling better or their high temperature goes away. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/cough/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/common-cold/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/fever-in-children/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/cold-sores/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/conjunctivitis/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/covid-19/covid-19-symptoms-and-what-to-do/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/ear-infections/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Hand, foot and mouth disease 

If your child has hand, foot and mouth disease but seems well enough, there’s no need to keep them off  school. 
Encourage your child to throw away any used tissues straight away and to wash their hands regularly. 

Head lice and nits 

There's no need to keep your child off school if they have head lice but tie hair back. 
You can treat head lice and nits without seeing a GP. 

Impetigo 

If your child has impetigo, they'll need treatment from a GP, often with antibiotics. 
Keep them off school until all the sores have crusted over and healed, or for 48 hours after they start antibiotic 
treatment. 
Encourage your child to wash their hands regularly and not to share things like towels and cups . 

Ringworm 

If your child has ringworm, see your pharmacist unless it's on their scalp, in which case you should see a GP. 
It's fine for your child to go to school once they have started treatment. 

Scarlet fever 

If your child has scarlet fever, they'll need treatment with antibiotics from a GP. Otherwise they'll be infectious 
for 2 to 3 weeks. 
Your child can go back to school 24 hours after starting antibiotics. 

Slapped cheek syndrome (fifth disease) 

You don't need to keep your child off school if they have slapped cheek syndrome because, once the rash ap-
pears, they're no longer infectious. 

But let the school or teacher know if you think your child has slapped cheek syndrome. 

Sore throat 

You can still send your child to school if they have a sore throat. But if they also have a high temperature, they 
should stay at home until it goes away. 

A sore throat and a high temperature can be symptoms of tonsillitis. 

Threadworms 

You don't need to keep your child off school if they have threadworms. 

Speak to your pharmacist, who can recommend a treatment. 

Vomiting and diarrhoea 

Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick or had diarrhoea 
for at least 2 days (48 hours). 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/hand-foot-mouth-disease/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/impetigo/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/ringworm/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/slapped-cheek-syndrome/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/sore-throat/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/tonsillitis/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/

